
COUNCIL MEETING – 9 MARCH 2016  
ITEM 12 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Rowling for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Children and Young People:-  

 

“Young people are the future of our Borough. I welcome the fact that recent 
Ofsted Inspections of our children's homes have shown them to be good or 
outstanding. I am proud that this council along with partners such as the 
police treat their responsibility to our young people with the highest level of 
care. Can the cabinet member please confirm that despite the savage unfair 
cuts from central government, we will continue to give our young people, who 
have often not had the best start in life, the best chance to succeed, always 
support them and as a council celebrate their achievements at every 
opportunity?”  
 

 
 

 
 


